Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, December 30, 2010 11:28 AM

To: 'Foss, Bob (Robert)'

Cc: schrag@nady.com

Subject: RE: Agency Case No. RO0000082 - Still awaiting your letter regarding Mr. Nady's site at

1137-1167 65th Street in Oakland

Dear Mr. Nady and Mr. Foss,

Unfortunately, it’s been busy around here and we can’t always meet or get to everything on the schedule. We did
meet last week to discuss the site and we still have questions with the conduit maps in particular with the locations of
utility laterals (in particular the sewer). Please send an updated conduit map showing the locations of the sewer laterals
from the buildings to the street and any other laterals that may exist beneath the building.

Regards,
Barb Jakub

From: Foss, Bob (Robert) [mailto:bfoss@craworld.com]

Sent: Thursday, December 30, 2010 10:45 AM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Cc: schrag@nady.com

Subject: Agency Case No. RO0000082 - Still awaiting your letter regarding Mr. Nady's site at 1137-1167 65th Street in
Oakland

Barbara:

As of today, December 30, we still have not received the correspondence we discussed on November 29 regarding the
proposed scope of work for further investigation of potential vapor intrusion into onsite and possible vapor intrusion into
offsite buildings. When we spoke, you had said that you would be meeting with Donna Drogos to discuss, edit and
finalize your letter within the following several weeks. That would have been by December 17.

We would like to proceed with the proposed investigation, so we encourage you to complete your review and finalize the
letter providing agency direction as we move forward. Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter.

Bob Foss

Robert C. Foss, P.G.
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A
Emeryville, CA 94608

(510) 420-3348 office

(925) 413-8707 cell

(510) 420-9170 fax



